
 

INCH NATIONAL SCHOOL BOARD OF MANAGEMENT  

AGREED REPORT 

 

DATE: 22nd April 2024 

- The Board are delighted to see the roll out of the new Hot Lunches scheme in the school. 

- The installation of solar panels in the school will take place during the month of May. We 

look forward to having greener electricity available to the school.  

- The Board approved the school calendar for 2024/25, this will be shared with parents via 

the school messaging service and will be available to view on the school website.  

- The new Buddy Bench is now in place on the school yard. Thanks to Edel Reid for 

working with the 5th & 6th class students to create such a beautiful design for the bench. 

- Sincere thanks to the Maher family, who donated 3,086 euro to the Inch community 

walking track project, following the annual Anne Maher Memorial Dance.  

- We wish the second class students all the best in the coming weeks as they prepare for 

the sacraments of reconciliation and first holy communion. 

- The new school tracksuit will be available to order during the month of May via Cobi 

Sports website.  

- The community BBQ will take place in the school on Tuesday 25th June at 7pm. 

- Parent information evening for incoming Junior Infants will take place on June 11th. 

- The Board would like to wish all the school community the very best for Term 3. 
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Secretary to the Board of Management 


